
Board of Aldermen 
2008-2009 City of Newton 
 
 

Memorandum 
 
 To: Board of Aldermen 
 From: Brian Yates, Chair of Zoning and Planning Committee 
 Re: Meeting Cancellation 
 Date: March 21, 2008 
 
 
The Zoning and Planning Committee meeting for next Monday, March 24, 2008 is cancelled to 
give more time to get the items actively pending before the Committee ready.  My tentative 
schedule for the pending items: 
 
First meeting in April - Demolition Delay, Wifi 
 
Second meeting in April - DeMinimus 
 
First meeting in May - 50% Rule 
 
Second meeting in May - Temporary Signs 
 
Because the three-foot grade change ordinance is relevant to a pending proposal, it seems reasonable to 
discuss it and revise it for rehearing. 
 
At this point, we will need to take up the 2009 city budget and CIP. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or suggestions. 
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